[bookmark: _GoBack]How to view NAPLAN and Victorian Curriculum results
1. Click on the Learning menu and then click on the NAPLAN and AusVELS item. If you're on a mobile device, you'll need to tap on the menu icon in the top right first, before you can tap on the Learningmenu.  
2. Parents can select a specific child by clicking on the button labelled with their child's name. If you are logged in as a student you will only be able to view your own results.
3. The results table will show you the last 5 years of results. You can change the date range of results by clicking on the date picker in the top right corner of the screen, selecting your new date range, and then clicking on the Update button. You will also be able to view 5 years of data at a time.
4. The interactive graphs allow you to hover over the graph with your mouse or tap it to provide additional information about the results. Some graphs and results may not show if there is no data available.

